

**Dominic Cudmore**

---

**From:** Michael Casey  
**Sent:** Tuesday, 14 September 2004 2:56 PM  
**To:** 'Paul.McCann@corrs.com.au'  
**Cc:** John.Dalzell@corrs.com.au; Dominic Cudmore; Mgr Brian Rayner; Danny Casey  
**Subject:** RE: Strictly Private & Confidential - URGENT

Dear Paul ,

This email is to re-confirm that the archdiocese would like Corrs to act for us in this matter. We should proceed as your colleagues in Melbourne do; namely, Corrs takes carriage of the matter, informs CCI and keeps them in the loop on major developments as long as they are considering the indemnity question, or have granted us indemnity.

In light of our conversation about Dyson Heydon's successful action against NRMA to ensure that he could retain legal advisers of his choice, I would be grateful if you could ask Richard Leder for his thoughts on the CCI policy and the applicability of this decision to it. I will have copy of the policy we have on file provided to you and Richard to ensure it is the same (as I presume it is) as the one Melbourne has.

Either Dominic Cudmore or I will contact Monahan and Rowell to advise them of our decision to retain Corrs in the matter, and will copy you into the email. Once you have received this, perhaps you could contact them in due course, as Richard does in Melbourne.

thanks again for your advice. I will have a reply to you about your recommendations on senior counsel later today or tomorrow.

MC  
(Dr) Michael Casey  
PRIVATE SECRETARY TO CARDINAL PELL